


and reports associated with the meetings and the CPG’s work. It 
was further aged that the changes being agreed by the group 
would be reviewed after 4 meetings have taken place to assess the 
impact which they have had on improving community involvement 
in the CPG. 

 3.6  

 

The September meeting of the Helensburgh Lomond Group was 
well attended, with excellent information being discussed and 
shared by all attending partners. A number of issues raised by the 
Grey Matters Community Group were also progressed by various 
attending partners.  

 3.7 In addition to the matters noted above, items which were discussed 
at all of the meetings included the Community Resilience Project, 
the opportunity to have Area Forums as part of the Co


